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SEMINAR ON LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE TEACHING

The Alliance of Language and Literature Teachers (ALLT), Inc. will conduct
the Seminar on Language and Literature Teaching with the theme, “Re-thinking
and Re-directing Paradigm and Pedagogy in the Teaching of Language and
Literature” on February 18-19, 2011 at the University Conference Center, Far
Eastern University (FEU), Manila.

This seminar aims to:

a. re-evaluate existing paradigm and pedagogy in the teaching of language
and literature;

b. map out future directions in the teaching of language and literature to
keep abreast with the changing times; and

c. interrogate modern and post-modern paradigms and pedagogies in the
teaching of language and literature.

The participants to this activity are teachers from both public and private
schools in all levels, school heads/administrators, undergraduate and graduate
students, and other interested individuals.

The registration fees, inclusive of seminar kit, lunch (2), snacks, certificate of
participation/appearance, and membership to ALLT, are as follows:

Early Bird Registrants PhP1,800.00
(to pay on or before February 11, 2011)
On-Site Registrants PhP2,000.00

For inquiries, contact Prof. Ronald A. Gonzales, National Vice President, ALLT
and Director, Department of Arts, Sciences, and Teacher Education, City of College
of Calamba, Calamba City, Laguna at telefax no.: (049) 545-0160; mobile phone
nos.: 0917-589-2582, 0919-514-1276, and 0939-625-6506 or through
e-mail addresses: ronch 925@vahoo.com, merlynlee2009@gmail.com, and
citi lee2001@yahoo.com or Prof. Recuerdo Lacsama, Seminar Director and Faculty,
Department of English, FEU, Manila at mobile phone no.: 0908-322-1247; or visit
website: allianceph.webs.com.
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